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Meeting Summary 
 
The general consensus coming from the second Caledonia Citizens Alliance public 
meeting was the serious safety concerns of the residents of the community especially 
those living close to the Douglas Creek occupations site. Many compelling incidents 
were relayed by local residents.  Based on this the Alliance will hold an information 
meeting for the residents of the area on Thursday evening in their neighborhood to help 
deal with these concerns.  The Alliance is also working with a local community groups to 
bring counselling aid to those who are affected.   
 


